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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Welcome back after the Christmas holidays.  The children have all settled back into their routines 
really well. 
 
I just wanted to make you aware of a few events: 
 

• Next week is the Forest School drop in for parents.  Please go to the forest school gate any 
time between 1 and 3 pm.  Please do not bring along younger siblings. 

 
16th   Green Base Parents 

17th  Red and Orange Parents 

18th  Blue Base Parents 

19th   Yellow Base Parents 

 

• The school is currently in the process of setting up Parent Pay.  Once the admin team have 

completed their training, we will start to use it as a means to book and pay for trips, milk, 

after-school club and any clubs that are run by school. 

 

• Green Base parents - My Clarke has been called up to do jury service, which begins on 30th 

January.  It is unclear how long the courts will require him to be there but we have booked a 

supply teacher, named Naomi Akhtar, who will be with us until February half term. 

 

• Week beginning 11th March is Science Week. Please send your children dressed up as 

scientists. All classes will make a time capsule which will be buried in the garden. We are 

looking for volunteers to help on your child's Forest School Day with activities in the garden. 

Please contact your child's class teacher if you are interested in helping. 

 
For all other notices, please see the weekly newsletter. 

 
Many thanks 
 
 
Jane Barnes 
Headteacher 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 

mailto:enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk

